
Dear ACCES-NYSED Team,

I hope this email finds you well. I am in the process of completing the necessary
steps to become a vendor for ACCES-VR and understand that supported
employment documentation with either OPWDD or OMH is required before the
start of services for support employment.

At this time, I acknowledge this requirement and confirm my commitment to
providing the necessary documentation prior to the commencement of services. I
am actively working to obtain the required Supported Employment extended
services funding agreement or equivalent documentation with OPWDD and/or
OMH.

Please let me know if there are any additional steps or guidance available to ensure
full compliance. I appreciate your time and look forward to finalizing this process.

Best regards,

Shavone Sease, M.S.Ed.
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